
   

      

    

     

  

 

     

        

       

     

   

 

Bentley SELECTserver Retirement Information 

Bentley will be retiring SELECTserver on December 31, 2020 for both hosted and deployed 

licensing. Once SELECTserver is retired, application pooling will be continued and improved through 

CONNECT Licensing for all V8i SS10 or CONNECT Edition applications. VDOT moved to V8i SS10 

or CONNECT Edition applications and to use CONNECT Licensing. 

Bentley Support Policy, effective today, is as follows: 

 Expiring Support for V8i application versions (other than V8i SS10), ended on June 30, 2020. 

 Expiring Support for V8i SS10 applications, which had been scheduled to begin January 1, 2020, will 

be deferred for one year to begin on January 1, 2021. Support for V8i SS10 will be discontinued on 

December 31, 2021. 




